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EXHIBIT 
 

Change in Stop Buzzer Information 
 

Laurel Technologies Partnership (“Applicant”) proposes following change in the “Stop 
Buzzer” information for experimental license WF2XDR (“License”): 
 

Removal of all “Stop Buzzers” associated with license, and the addition of the following 
individuals as “Stop Buzzers”: 
 
Stop Buzzer Name Title Location Contact 

Jim Kijesky Test Engineer All Locations (727) 331-9719 

John Townsend Program Manager Germantown, MD 
Location1 (267) 495- 9507 

 
Applicant proposes no additional changes to the “Stop Buzzer” information for the License.   

                                                                 
1 As part of the license modification application for the License, Applicant proposes modification of Station 2 
Location from Gaithersburg, MD (39-09-40 N, 77-13-48 W) to Germantown, MD (39-12-03 N, 77-15-39 W).  See 
Antenna Registration Section for File No.  0172-EX-ML-2015.   


